
 
 

Lissan PS Newsletter 

April 2023 

 

Please find below useful information and reminders for the month of April 2023 

Dear Parents,  

Please find some important regarding upcoming events in school.   

If you require any additional information or have any concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact the school.  

Kindest regards, Mrs McIntyre  

(Principal) 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Congratulations to the P4 pupils who received the Sacrament of First Penance on 

Tuesday 21st March.  They participated beautifully in the service, and we wish them 

every success as they continue their preparations for the Sacrament of Holy Communion.  

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Sacrament of Confirmation 2023 

 

The Sacrament of Confirmation will take place on Friday 28th April at  

5 pm in St Michael’s Church. 

 

 

Sacrament of First Holy Communion 2023 

 

The Sacrament of First Holy Communion will take place on Saturday 20th 

May 2023 in St Michael’s Church at 11am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

School Holidays 2022/23 
Easter Holidays 

School closes at 11 noon on Thursday 6th April 2023 

Friday 7th April – Friday 14th April 2023 (6 days) 

 

May Bank Holidays 

Monday 1st, Monday 8th and Monday 29th & Tuesday 30th 

May 2023 (4 days) 

 

Summer Holidays 

School closes at 12 noon on Friday 30th June 2023 

 

Thank you!! 
On Wednesday 16th March we had a “Non-Uniform”/ Green day in school to raise funds for a 

Trocaire. Thank you for your generous donations – we raised £133 for Trocaire. 

 

 

 



 
 

 
Great News! 

 

Our school has been nominated in two categories for a “Families First Award”. 

These include ‘Best Primary School’ and ‘Best Classroom Support.’ The 

“Families First Awards” reward excellence within our schools and communities. 

 

Claire McCrory (Classroom Assistant) has been nominated by a parent who said 

“Claire’s impact is immense, her positive, nurturing attitude shines through. 

Without her in our lives, we would be lost!”. 

 

Claire is one of the most friendly, supportive people you could meet. Claire is an 

integral part of the team in Lissan PS: she brightens up the classroom, the 

playground, and the staffroom! 

 

We are so fortunate in Lissan PS to have such an amazing staff team, where 

everyone works tirelessly for our children. It would be fantastic for Claire, and 

our school, if we were to win this award! 

 

The voting system is not solely based on the quantity of votes but also the quality 

of comments. So, if you have any kind words that you can share, we would greatly 

appreciate it. 

 

The comment page is open to everyone. So please feel free to share with friends 

and family. 

Please follow this link to vote/comment - Many Thanks! 

https://www.familiesfirstfinalists.com/lissan 


